Macbeth Trip, Stratford Upon Avon - Thursday 7th Sept

Sir Thomas Fremantle School
Tue 05/09/2023 8:07 PM

To:Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>

Dear Parents and Carers

As | am sure you are aware, your son/daughter has purchased a ticket for our Year 11 visit to watch a live
performance of Macbeth in Stratford Upon Avon.

We will be leaving school at 4pm on Thursday 7th September, and students are expected to remain in school
between the end of the day and our departure time.

We will be returning quite late- the coach company estimates 12:00 or later depending on the end of the
performance time. | will encourage students to contact you once we are on the coach, and again when we are
close to the school for pick up.

We will be eating upon our arrival at the theatre, or on the coach, so students must all bring packed meals
which are appropriate- | suggest sandwiches or similar plus a drink.

Students are expected to wear school uniform but | would suggest a change of shoes as we will be walking
from the coach parking to the theatre and back.

The forecast is for dry weather, but again, as it will be late at night, they may want a jumper or a coat for the
late return.

As always, students may use their phones to listen to music on the coach, but must make sure they have
headphones, and remember that they are responsible for the appropriate use of their phones as well as their
security.

The school nurse will be preparing a list of students with medical concerns, but please check that your son or
daughter has all necessary medications with them, and if relevant, travel sickness medicine as well. If
anything has changed regarding your son/daughter's medical details, please make Mrs Rachael Arthur
(medical@sirthomasfremantle.org) or myself (rebecca.stone@sirthomasfremantle.org) aware as soon as
possible.

| have briefed Year 11 in English today but please do inform them of the timings and expectations | have
mentioned here.

If you have any questions, please contact me via email as this is the most reliable way during the school day.

With kind regards

Rebecca Stone
Subject Leader for English, Film & Media Studies
Sir Thomas Fremantle School

t: 01296 711853

e: rebecca.stone@sirthomasfremantle.org

w: www.sirthomasfremantle.org
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